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I OPPOSE your attempt to limit Oregonians legal right to own guns.  Shame on you, 

this is nothing but an end run around our 2nd amendment rights.  If you want to 

decrease criminal behavior then start with legislation that will address that group of 

people.   And enforce the laws that are already in place to punish criminals.  Stop 

penalizing law abiding citizens.  I don't understand why you think crime will go down if 

you restrict the good people of Oregon from gun ownership and the right to defend 

ourselves.  Your focus is in the wrong place. 

Maybe this legislative effort is because you have a personal fear of guns.   If you fear 

something it is usually because you don't know much about it.  This is no excuse for 

you to make it more difficult (not to mention expensive) for Oregonians to "keep and 

bear arms."   

   

Please listen to reason. 

Thank you 

   


